Steve Rybolt

Webinar Poll Response - It was stated that the GAP rule would apply (or start with) to those that
are currently required to report under the GHG reporting requirements. It is also stated that a lead
agency has the option to consider the GAP rule once in place. This puts a lead agency in a
predicament when a project opponent may request an analysis that isn't required. 1/135



